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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A22-052 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  September 29, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  Correction:  Table Changes Internal Integrations Testing, Monday, 
October 3, 2022 - Friday, October 7, 2022 
 

 
The GeorgiaFIRST Financials release 5.80, scheduled for Friday, November 4, 2022, 
includes table changes that may affect third party integrations. ITS recommends that all 
institutions using institution specific integrations such as SAS, Business Objects, or 
other reporting software test these integrations prior to the release. Institutions will use 
the FTEST2 environment for this testing. To gain access, users will need to contact the 
ITS Helpdesk here for password information:  

Table Name Change 

PS_PO_LINE New column: GNV_ORDER_LINE_NBR 

PS_PO_LINE_SHIP 

 

New columns: GNV_ORDER_LINE_NBR and 

GNV_SCHED_NBR 

PS_PROJECT New column: PC_DTTMSTAMP_KIB 

PS_RECV_LN_SHIP New column: GNV_PRFORM_DTL_NBR 

 

 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

